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Quick Calendar Glance 

Monday, May 13, 2024, 6:00 pm 

Spring Dinner - Installation of officers; 

Scholarship winners @ NPB Country Club 

Book Club News 

May 16 

Sue Sloane 
The Women 
by: Kristin Hannah I 
June 20 

Doris Noble 
The Magnificent Lives of Marjorie Post "1 • • •
by: Allison Pataki 

July 18 

Jane Wattick 
Small Mercies 
by: Dennis Lehane 

August 15 

Natalie MacDonald 
The Lioness of Boston 
by Emily Franklin 

September 19 

Shirley Koo 
Lady Tan's Circle of Women 
by Lisa See 

October 17 

Mary Jane Saunders 

Year of Wonders 
by Geraldine Brooks 

ANNUAL INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS DINNER 

Monday, May 13, 6:00 pm 
Farmer's Table 

North Palm Beach Country Club 

951 US Highway One, North Palm Beach 

Join us at the North Palm Beach Country Club to welcome new 

officers and appointees, meet our scholarship and NCCWSL winners, 

and learn the identity of this year's branch honoree. 

Virginia Farace, Bylaws, Policies and Parliamentarian of AAUW Florida, 

will conduct the installation of new officers. Liz Shapiro will continue 

as Vice President for Membership, Cheryll Plotkin as Treasurer and 

Mary Jane Saunders and Doris Noble will be installed as co­

Secretaries. Our Charitable Foundation Board will continue with 

Diane Karlik Lynch remaining as Treasurer, Shirley Koo entering a 

second term, Mary Jane Saunders and Doris Noble completing the 

second year of their term. 

We have reserved space in the North Palm Beach Country Club's 

private function space. The price is $40/per person, with a delicious 

menu selection of Florida Orange Roasted Chicken or Grilled Salmon. 

RSVPs, to include check and choice of entree, should be sent to 

AAUW NPBC, P.O. Box 32043, Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33420, no later 

than May 8. 

Mark your calendars now for the 2025 Annual Gala Benefit 

Luncheon ...... it will be held on Saturday, March 1, 2025, at the 

DoubleTree by Hilton, Palm Beach Gardens!! It will be a Spring Fling, 

with Diane Cochran as the Benefit Chair. 

If you have not already done so, please vote in the AAUW National 

Election ..... the Election closes on Wednesday, May 15 ....... please let 

your voice be heard! 








